
January 2, 1947 

Dr. Gertrud M. Kurth 
International Universities Press, Inc. 
227 West 13th Street 
New York 11, New York 

Dear Dr. Kurth: 

Dr. Simnel asked me to write to request a favor 

of you. If the books we ordered from you on 

Tuesday, December 31, have not been sent as yet, 

could they be sent by American Express, so that 

we can have thorn as soon as possible? Dr. Simnel 

wants to send these copies to a number of people 

without delay, and he would appreciate very much 

whatever you can do to facilitate their prompt 

shipment. 

Dr. Simms' sends his best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Secretary to Dr. Simmel 
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